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On the 9th of September, Jessica one of the 
pupils of our school in group 6, has passed away. 
The lose of Jessica was felt very much in school. 
In school we had a place with flowers and 
candles burning. There was a beautiful photo of 
Jessica and you could write something about her 
of to her in a book with coloured papers. 
14 and 15 September everyone was invited to 
offer your condolences in church where Jessica 
was laid in state. 

All the groups in school had 
made butterflies of paper and 
other materials. All these 
butterflies were placed around 
her. 
On the day she was buried we 
walked out of the church 
behind the white open carriage 
to the cemetery. 
We still miss Jessica every 
day. 
Last week we planted 

flowerbulbs and a Butterfly Bush (Buddlejaceae) as a remembrance to Jessica 
 
 
 
Joya en Chelsi  


